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POST 60 MESSAGE BOARD APRIL 2025 

It’s time for some new blood and new talent. Come join us at our general membership meeting 
APRIL 24th 2025.  

March finished with 153 members paid, 90.53% of our 2025 membership goal of 169 
members.  American Legion National mailed a renewal notice week of March 2nd thru 8th.  If you have 
not renewed for the 2025 membership year, please do so at your earliest opportunity.   

Remember to renew your membership for 2024 

You can renew your membership online at www.legion.org/renew, it's easy, fast and secure; it saves 
us both paper work and the price of a stamp.  John Straten will have the cards at the meetings if you 
prefer to renew then or you can mail them to the address on the renewal notice.  Have you 
considered being a Paid Up for Life (PUFL) Member?  Check it out and see if that works for you.  

NOMINATION of officers for the 2025-2026 year will be held at our April 25th general 
membership meeting.   

Post officer positions - Commander, 1st Vice Commander, 2nd Vice Commander, Adjutant, Finance 
Officer, Judge Advocate, Historian, Chaplain, Service Officer and Sergeant at Arms.  

The ELECTION of officers will be during the May 30, 2024 general membership post meeting. 

 

Visit our website, regularly at http://www.americanlegionpost60texas.org/index.htm there’s some 
good stuff out there.  

 

http://www.americanlegionpost60texas.org/
http://www.legion.org/renew
http://www.americanlegionpost60texas.org/index.htm


HAPPENINGS ~ TARRANT CTY & POST60 AT LODGE #2114 

We encourage you to help and if you cannot help, attend events and support fundraising.  It all goes 
to Veteran causes.  We take care of our own. 

April   1 Burger Night by Post 60 from 1900-2000.  Those helping in the kitchen please arrive 
approximately 

5:30pm, serving begins at 6:00pm until 7:30pm. 

April 12 District 12 Spring Convention April 12th @ Post 838 Fort Worth, TX.  Registration starts at 
700am. 

April 24 Monthly Post Meeting ~ American Legion Post 60 1900-2000. Look forward to seeing 
you there. 

 

The ELKS Lodge #2114 has agreed to sponsor our post at their Lodge.  As a non-member of the 
ELKS, you will need to be signed in as a guest.  We will have a member of the ELKS there to sign 
you in.  On meeting nights, the last Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm, you can sign yourself in, just 
enter your name and Post 60.  We hope this will enable our post to grow and prosper.  

Gary Rapp | Commander, Post 60 

John Straten | Adjutant, Post 60 | 817-360-7558 | tejasjohn47@gmail.com 
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